
Giants  World  Series  trophy
coming to Tahoe
The San Francisco Giants will launch a public tour of the
World  Champions  trophy  in  early  January.  The  trophy  will
travel  throughout  Northern  California,  Southern  Oregon  and
Western Nevada. It will also travel to New York and Arizona.

It will be in the Lake Tahoe-Reno area Jan.
14-15.  Exact  times  and  locations  will  be
announced in January.

Fans will have the opportunity to view the trophy in person
and have their photo taken with it. The viewings are free to
the  public.  Fans  may  purchase  an  official  photo  with  the
trophy through Printroom Photography.
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